
March 28, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal 

Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

• Quarter 3 officially ends this Wednesday March 31st. Please encourage your student to 

turn in all assignments, make up a test, quiz or project and do whatever is necessary to 

maximize their success and grade 

• Report cards will be distributed on Tuesday April 20th along with Principal list 

certificates and Honor Roll certificates 

• Our school board has again waived the attendance requirement for exempting spring 

exams.  Absences will not count against a student. All other requirements are in effect. 

Students must maintain the letter grade of “A” or “B”- the number of classes exempted is 

the same and the semester senior exam policy remains 

• School will be closed for students Thursday April 1 and Friday April 2. Students will 

return Monday April 5 to start the first day of the fourth quarter. Monday April 5 will be 

an even day period 2,4,6,8 

• We are working with our district on finalizing graduation date with ceremony details 

along with senior activities that will be scheduled for the week of May 24. We will 

disseminate finalized information as soon as we get it 

• Summer Bridge – yes, we are planning for summer – face to face program will take place 

from June 21 through July 15. We will be offering ACT Reading Prep, ACT Math Prep, 

Algebra 1 Course Recovery and Algebra EOC prep. Visit Pinellas County School Board 

Summer Bridge for more information. On line registration and paper registration forms 

will be available starting next week 

• Last day for our C&C Bookkeeping Office to take checks for any item will be Friday 

April 2nd 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high 

spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


